
August 2016 

 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome to the Heights School!  

The Heights Parent Faculty Association is a wonderful and exciting program that 
brings the community and school together.  Together with our committees and 
volunteers we strive to support the Heights School through various fundraisers, 
create fun and exciting experiences for our students, and tighten the community 
bond.   

We encourage and invite you to attend monthly meetings and/or volunteer to work 
at one or more of our school wide events.  The schedule of PFA meetings will 
appear in the SCOPE calendar and they are open to all parents. 
 

Suggestions you might have are always welcome and we are here to make this 
experience as rewarding as it can be for your child(ren) and the community.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Tania Beck & Jenna Freed 

Heights PFA Co-Presidents 

 

 

When parents, faculty and students come together, success happens. 


